
TRAVEL ADVISORY 

Watch for Weekend Closure of ramps at Northway Exit 17 and Route 9 

in Moreau, Saratoga County 

  
The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) is advising motorists that the 

northbound Adirondack Northway (Interstate 87) N/B off-ramp for Exit 17 in the Town of 

Moreau, Saratoga County, will be closed starting Friday, May 12, at 7 p.m. until Monday May 

14, at 6 a.m. for work on a previously announced bridge replacement and interchange 

reconfiguration project. The on-ramp from northbound U.S. Route 9 to the northbound Northway 

will also be closed during this time. 

 

Motorists are urged to slow down and drive responsibly in work zones. Fines are doubled for 

speeding in a work zone. Convictions of two or more speeding violations in a work zone could 

result in the suspension of an individual’s driver license. 

 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dot.ny.gov%2Fnews%2Fpress-releases%2F2021%2F2021-10-08&data=05%7C01%7Cmoreausuper%40townofmoreau.org%7C9ff7263613504c31b60008db4fb82392%7Ccc99f09839dc41fe9fca73f86359798f%7C0%7C0%7C638191424531736408%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BmVlBww%2BmAWEaWsBAYix9nybeXjdmPX%2FT8RRY%2FOcajU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dot.ny.gov%2Fnews%2Fpress-releases%2F2021%2F2021-10-08&data=05%7C01%7Cmoreausuper%40townofmoreau.org%7C9ff7263613504c31b60008db4fb82392%7Ccc99f09839dc41fe9fca73f86359798f%7C0%7C0%7C638191424531736408%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BmVlBww%2BmAWEaWsBAYix9nybeXjdmPX%2FT8RRY%2FOcajU%3D&reserved=0

